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SHERMANBOARD OF EDUCATION
SHERMAN, CONNECTICUT 06784

NEGOTIATIONS COMMITTEE MEETING - MARCH 6, 2024
LIBRARY MEDIA CENTER

6:00 PM

A MEETING TYPE of the Sherman Board of Education was called to order by Mr. Philipakos at 6:01 PM
on March 6, 2024 in the Library Media Center at The Sherman School.

1. PRESENT
For the Board: Mr. Philipakos, Mrs. Febbraio, and Mr. McGlinchey
Administration: Dr. Cosentino, Dr. Fernand
Guest: Michelle Sanford, Senior Accountant

2. DISCUSSION
2.1. The committee recommends sending the New Fairfield High School contract to the full

board to review at the April 2024 meeting. The Committee wants to know why the first
year was at 5%. We are requesting 3% with the option to go up to 4%. Dr. Cosentino and
Mrs. Adriani will request 3%.

2.2. The committee has not received the New Milford High School contract yet.

3. ADJOURNMENT
3.1. Meeting adjourned at 6:07 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Board Member Submitting
Sherman Board of Education
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